
Notes from the Head Teacher

Mrs Lee and I had the pleasure of spending time observing the 
teaching and learning in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 yesterday. 
It was good to see how the children have settled well into their 
class routines and participated in their indoor and outside 
learning activities. The children were really keen to talk about 
what they were learning and share their work with us and the 
other adults in their “bubbles”. We are looking forward to 
joining Years 3 and 4 next week!

Can I once again stress the importance of reading to your 
children at home, listening to them read and asking questions 
about what they have read to ensure they have a good 
understanding of the content. To support you further with this, 
we will be holding a virtual reading workshop for parents on 10 
June to share information and ideas. Details will follow before 
half term.

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.

Mrs Mitchell

Attendance
Our whole school attendance for this week was 98.17%

Reflection

Dear God, help me to resist the things that would deplete 
my soul and minimise my strength. Fill me instead 
with your hope, peace, and joy, so much so that they 

overflow from me to others.

From: A Little Book Of Powerful Prayers

School Menu Change

The desserts on Monday and Wednesday next week will be swapped. 
Therefore Monday’s dessert will be chocolate sponge with chocolate 
sauce, and Wednesday’s dessert will be ice cream with fruit wedges.

School Uniform

Just a reminder that when children are wearing school uniform, they 
should be wearing smart school shoes and not trainers. Also, please 
remember that plain black fleeces are to be worn as an additional 
layer, and do not replace the school jumper. Thank you.

Price & Buckland

Our school uniform supplier, Price & Buckland, have set a final 
order date of 1st August to ensure home delivery before the 
start of the new school term. You can find details of how to 
order on the school website. 


